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The Toronto Police Service is alerting the public to a sexual assault that took place in Dufferin
Grove Park, in the Dufferin Street/Bloor Street West area.

See previous release.

A security camera image of a suspect has been released.

Anyone with information is asked to contact police at 416−808−1400, Crime Stoppers
anonymously at 416−222−TIPS (8477), or online at www.222tips.com.

Constable Wendy Drummond, Public Information, for Detective Lisa Kurts, 14 Division

ID: 13523 1 / 2

http://www.torontopolice.on.ca/newsreleases/pdfs/13521.pdf
http://www.222tips.com


Public Safety Alert,
Sexual Assault,

Update,
Security camera image of a suspect released,

14 Division

Above: Security camera image of a suspect

ID: 13523 2 / 2


